
 

 

 

 
 
 
  

Friday 2nd February 2024
Dear Parents, 

Our Christian Value this half term is: 
Courage  

As Christians, we have the courage to believe that God is always with us. 
This belief gives us the strength to face danger, overcome fear and make a stand for 

what is right. 
In our prayers, we can ask God to give us the strength to be courageous in our lives and 

to make the right choices. 
Bible Verse: Be strong and courageous; do not be frightened or dismayed, for the lord your God is 

with you wherever you go. Joshua 1.9

Celebrating our children: 

 
What Would Jesus Do Awards:  
Atlantis: Ariya for showing service. This week you have 
been brilliant seeing things around the classroom that 
need sorting and helping out without being asked! 
Enterprise: Emmy for resilience when tackling some 
really tricky multiplication and division work.  
Endeavour: Aubre for showing the Christian value of 
courage, working hard in Maths lessons and giving 
each question a really good go. 
Stars of the week this week: 

Atlantis Class: Laraya, Toby H and 
Emmett. 
Enterprise Class: Emily, Harlow and 
Aura. 

Endeavour Class: Freddie, Eliza and Leah. 
Parents will receive an invitation to our Celebration 
Assembly at 3pm, via Dojo.  
 

Our GRIT Champion: 
Get Ready I am Trying! 
Discovery: Millie with her reading and writing!  Wow 
Millie! 
Atlantis:  Taylor for working incredibly hard in every 
lesson. 
Enterprise: Felix for contributing beautifully to every 
single lesson. 

Endeavour: Issy for working hard and digging deep 
with her work in arithmetic. 

 
Discovery:  Making a parachute for teddy and testing 
them outside! Plus having parachute fun! 

  
Atlantis: Have been outside looking for vocabulary to 
use in our writing.  
Enterprise: Grammar session - missing un- words. 
Endeavour: This week, we have been outside finding 
out all about the inventions that came from 
Baghdad’s House of Wisdom from 900ad onwards. 

 
Discovery: Making teddy bear outfits! 
Atlantis: We have loved exploring algorithms using the 
Beebots in computing! 
Enterprise: Sharing our DT lever and linkages pictures 
with our peers. 

  



 

 

 

Endeavour: Mrs Beswick brought her bike in this week 
and showed us how the role of friction keeps her safe 
and stops her from slipping or going too fast. 

Friendly February: 

 
Discovery: Connect with someone near you! We have 
loved our peer massage sessions! 
Atlantis: Are focusing on being kind rather than being 
right! 
Enterprise: Ask a friend how they have been feeling 
recently. 
Endeavour: We have asked a friend how they have 
been recently. 

IMPORTANT NEWS 
PE Kits: We have distributed the children’s PE Kits 
this week. Please do not send your child in their 
new PE Kit until after half term. Children need to 
keep their PE pumps in school with their old PE 
Kits for taster sessions or adhoc PE lessons. After 
half term, the children will come into school in  
their PE Kits on their PE day (dark trainers please) 
Remember to label your children’s kits. 
Additional PE Kits will need to be purchased 
through Just’s Clothing in Penwortham. 
Fridge Prompts: We have made prompt cards to 
help our parents remember what their children 
need to bring into school each day and their PE 
days. (example below) These will be in your 
child’s school bag next Friday. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important dates for your diary!  
5th February: 

 Multi-Cultural Week 
8th February: 

 Hubbersty Assembly at 3pm 
9th February: 

 School Vision Day 

 School closes for half term 
19th February: 

 School reopens 

 Tots on Tyres (EYFS) 

 Dr Bike (Y6) 
20TH February: 

 Y3/4 Swimming starts 

 Librarians visiting Ribble Court 
21st February: 

 Fencing ASC starts 
23rd February 

 FOHSM Disco and Hotdog: 3.20pm – 4.45pm. 
£3.50 entry. 

26TH February 

 Fair Trade Fortnight 

 Tots on Tyres (EYFS) 

 Scoot Safe (Y3) 
4th March: 

 Tots on Tyres (EYFS) 

 Bike Fix (Y6) 
6TH March: 

 TARDIS Performing Art’s Concert (Dance 
Group) 

7th March: 

 World Book Day 
8th March: 

 Girl’s Football Event. 
11th March: 

 Bikeability (Y6) 

 FOHSM Mothers Day Afternoon Tea. 
13th - 15th March: 

 Min Y Don (Y6) 
18TH March: 

 Bikability (Y6) 
22nd March:  

 FOHSM Easter Bingo/Beetle Drive 
25TH March: 

 Holy Week 
26th March: 

 Librarians visiting Ribble Court 
27th March: 

 Y3/4 Easter Production at 5pm 
28th March: 

 Easter Service in Church at 9am 

 Hubbersty Assembly at 3pm 

 ASC closes at 4pm 
Please continue to check your messages on Dojo for 
more information. 

Have a lovely weekend everyone. 
 
 
 



 

 

 

Honey Bees: 
Children can now start our Honey Bees Nursery on 
17th April if they are 3 years old and due to start 
school in September 2024/25. There are limited 
places in each session. Please book your child’s places 
via email: 
bursar@hoole.lancs.sch.uk  
Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Church News: 
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